
 

 

 

 

15th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Re: Transition to Foster Primary School and Important Dates 
Foster Primary School warmly welcomes you and your child to participate in the Transition Process from 
Kindergarten to our school in readiness for 2022. 

 

We will be holding a Parent information session in Term 4 on Wednesday 12th of October.  This will be an 
opportunity to hear about our Foundation program at Foster Primary school, what a typical day looks like 
and how you can help your child to prepare for starting school in 2022.  You will also be able to ask any 
questions you might have about Foster Primary School.      

 

The ‘Learning Together’ Transition Program will begin on Wednesday, 3rd November. This very successful 
program allows your child to become familiar with the school routine and layout, and enables them to deal 
with some of the anxieties that they might have about beginning school. 

 

We will hold 3 ‘Learning Together’ transition sessions on the following dates: 

Wednesday 3rd November 2021:      9:00am to 10:30am 

Wednesday 10th November 2021:    9:00am to 10:30am 

Wednesday 17th November 2021:    9:00am to 10:30am 

 

Your child will need to bring a hat, drink bottle and snack along to school.   

 

The Statewide Transition Day will be held on Tuesday the 7th of December, 2021 (Date to be 
confirmed). 

Your child will attend school from 9:10am until 12:30pm.  This is a day when all students find out who their 
teacher and classmates will be in 2022.  They will need to bring a hat, drink and snacks to eat.   

 

We will be sending some videos and letters to be shared with the students at the beginning of Term 4. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Chantelle Wanklyn and Andrea Bell. 

 


